
STUDENT SURVEY 
 

CROATIAN IN BURNABY HIGH SCHOOLS 
 

The ‘Croatian school’ is asking to have Croatian offered as a subject in our Burnaby high 
schools.  This would mean students could take Croatian as a credit course and have it count 
towards graduation.  The Burnaby School District needs to know if there are enough interested 
students before they approve this.  Your answers will help the School District make their 
decision.  All your answers are strictly confidential and will not be used for any other purpose.   
 
If you have any questions about this survey contact: 
Fra. Paviša - Tel: 604-253-2089, email: FraPavisa@heartofmary.ca
Zora Prlić – Tel: 604-984-6079 
 
 

1. Do you go to school in Burnaby? (circle)  YES 
         NO   GO TO question #7 
 

2. How old are you? _________________ 
 
 

3. What grade are you in? _____________ 
 
 

4. What is the name of your school? ______________________ 
 
 

5. Do you go to: (check) 
 

__ Elementary School  What high school will you go to?__________  
 

__ High School 
 

__ Community School 
 
 

6. Would you take Croatian if it was offered at your high school? (circle)  
 

YES    NO 
 
The following question is optional

7. Please ask a parent/guardian to compete the following: 
 

I agree to being contacted should there be additional questions regarding this topic.   
I understand my contact information will not be given to the Burnaby School District and 
will remain confidential. 

 
Name of parent/guardian  ______________________Signature __________________ 

 
Phone number  ______________________ 

 
Please return this survey to Fra. Pavisa.  Thank you!

mailto:FraPavisa@heartofmary.ca

